
 

 

January 23, 2019 

 

 

Dear Participating Hospital, 

 

This is an update on the distribution of the files with the contracted services information (“C” or “N”) flagged 

by L.A. Care Health Plan.  As you may be aware, this is a component of the Private Hospital Directed Payment 

Program which we discussed in our PHDP Information Exchange Forum (Webinar) last Thursday, January 17, 

2019. 

 

Unfortunately, we discovered an issue in the generation of our files which required us to re-do them.  We expect 

to begin disseminating the updated files by tomorrow morning. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the delay in getting this information to you.  We will be following up with additional 

communication(s) in the coming days regarding our timeline, as our original deadline of January 25, 2019 will 

need to be extended.   

 

For any questions pertaining to PHDP or the contents of this notification, please contact 

PNMProjects@lacare.org.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Provider Communications 

L.A. Care Health Plan  
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